
Garlinge Primary and Nursery School 

 
 

Design a Christmas Card Project 
 

Monday 14th October 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have decided to participate again in the ‘Design a Christmas Card Project’ run by 
Cauliflower Cards.  The project aims to encourage pupil’s creativity and design skills 
whilst also raising some funds for our school. 
 
Your child has been creating a piece of art work which will be used as a Christmas 
design that can be professionally printed to produce a pack of 12 cards with 
envelopes, additional cards, gift tags or mugs. 
 
Not only will it be very exciting for your child to see their work as a finished printed 
product, the designs themselves are great for sending a more personal greeting to 
friends and family at Christmas! 
 
When returning the order form please ensure all your child’s details are completed 
correctly and it is attached securely with the artwork when handing back to their 
class teacher. Cheques should be made payable to Garlinge Primary School and 
Nursery. If enclosing cash, please seal in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s 
name, class and amount enclosed. 
 
Artwork and payment must be returned by no later than Wednesday October 30th to 
avoid disappointment.           
  
 Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Jenkins  
Art and Design Subject Leader 


